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DORT DOLPHIN 
NEWS 

   

October 2025     

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

   

Happy October!  
   

 

  BE ON 
TIME! 
Bell Schedule 
8:25 a.m. – First Bell- 
breakfast starts 

8:35 a.m. –No 
breakfast after this 
time 

3:35 p.m. – Dismissal 

Half-Day 
Schedule 
8:25 a.m. – First Bell 

8:40 a.m. – Tardy Bell 

11:55 a.m. – Dismissal 

  

 The students are fully into the routines of the year. They 
are working hard to learn new things and use what they 
learned last year for this year as they complete their fall 
benchmark testing.  

Conferences are scheduled for Thursday, October 16 in 
the evening and during the afternoon on October 17. You 
will be able to sign up to talk to your child’s teachers 
during that time.  

Please make sure that you are driving carefully around 
the school. Please watch for kids and the safeties and 
they keep everyone safe to cross the streets before and 
after school.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

10/1- Count Day! 

10/8- EARLY RELEASE 2:05 

10/8- FUN RUN @ RHS Football Field 9:30 – 10:30 am 

10/15 – 10/17- Book Fair 

10/22- EARLY RELEASE 2:05 

10/31- ½ day HAPPY HALLLOWEEN 

 
  

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 
*Cream Emergency Cards will be sent home with the students the first week of school. Please be sure to 
fill it out and return it as soon as possible. These are necessary to have on file as we can only release 
your child to whoever is listed on that card, and to also insure we have your current phone information to 
reach you in case of an emergency. If you have multiple children attending, one card must be filled out for 
each student.  
 
*If you moved over the summer, please bring in your new driver’s license, as well as 3 additional proofs of 
residence.   
 
*Breakfast is free and available to every student each morning. Students arriving after 8:35 will not 
receive a breakfast. Please make sure that your child is here on time every morning.  
 
 
*Student attendance is very important. If a student will be absent for any reason, please call and notify the 
school office. When calling, please give the reason, the length of the absence, and who is calling for them. 
State law requires us to report chronic and excessive absences, including tardiness, early release, and 
late pick-ups. Our early release time ends at 3:15 p.m., but we encourage you to schedule medical 
appointments for after school hours to limit early pick-ups. If you are in need of Latchkey services to allow 
your child to remain later than 3:35 p.m., please call 586-445-5688. 
 
 
*Students that will need to take medication of any kind, including inhalers and/or Epi-pens, must have a 
Medication Request Form completed by their doctor and placed in their school file for the year. Medical 
forms are available in the office.  
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Parent Teacher Organization News: 
 

Welcome to the Dort PTO! PTO’s help build a sense of community among parents, students, and teachers. We 
organize social events, family activities, and school activities. Examples include school store, fundraisers, field 
trips, school parties, and more! To learn more about what we do, please feel free to stop in the office and talk 

to Ms. Tiffany! 
 

2025-2026 Officers 
 

Tiffany Radzialowski- President 
Crystal Gibbons- Vice President 

Jennifer Ladah- Secretary and Treasurer 
 
 

2024-2025 Fundraiser Information 
 

Penny Wars- $1347.61 
Little Caeser's- $552.00 

Poppin' Popcorn- $1184.00 
Santa Shop- $394.64 

Movie Night Concessions- $37.36 
Holiday Ornaments- $195.00 

Pumpkin Sales- $121.00 
Scholastic Book Fair- $1622.16 

 
All money is used to fund field trips, school functions, parties, and teacher needs.  
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ROSEVILLE GRADE LEVEL CURRICULUM: 
If you are ever curious about what RCS teaches, please see our link to our curriculum and resources. You can 

also ask your child’s teacher!  https://rosevillepride.org/parents/roseville-curriculum/ 
 
 

October has the school diving into our Character Traits for this year. We focus on one each month and foster a 
love of learning for our students. October has a focus on Integrity which means the quality of being honest and 

having principles. We teach the students that doing the right thing is the best way to live. Throughout the 
month, we will have different stories for the students and at the end of the month, we will hold an all school 

assembly. Each teacher will select one student from their class who showed Integrity for the month. They will 
be honored and receive an award.  
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